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May 12, 2020 

Dear Lovett Families,  

I hope this letter finds you well.  The faculty & staff at Lovett miss all our 

families and cannot wait to see you again when the time is right.  Many 

families have inquired about the Lovett Summer Enrichment Camp that 

we hold the month of June. The global COVID-19 pandemic is impacting 

the health and lives of so many loved ones and it is very difficult to know 

what the summer months will bring.  So, it is with an abundance of caution 

and a heavy heart that we cancel the Lovett Summer Enrichment Camp.  

We do this out of concern for the health and safety of our students, 

families, and employees.  

All registrants who paid via SchoolPay will receive an electronic refund for 

any monies paid minus the fees that are collected by SchoolPay.  Refunds 

will begin to process this week.   

If you paid in cash, your refund will be available for pick-up in the first few 

weeks of June.  Please watch for emails regarding days and times to pick 

up your cash at Lovett.   

If you have any questions or concerns , please email me at 

ladams12@houstonisd.org.  I appreciate your full cooperation in this 

matter.  

 
Kind Regards,  
 
Lauren Adams 
Summer Enrichment Camp Coordinator 
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